
DRAFT 
 

 

Town of Tyringham 

 

Planning Board Meeting 

 

7:00 PM April 3, 2018 

 

Town Hall, Tyringham, MA 01264 

 

 

 

 

 

In Attendance: Christina Alsop, Mark Curtin, Rebecca Honig, April Roche, Peter 

Salinetti 

 

Public in Attendance: Ellie Slater, 

 

Minutes Approved from February 21st  

 

ANRs, Curtesy Notices, Mail:  

We received notice that owners of docs now have a more streamlined process for leasing 

these docs. We, as a Planning Board, have the right to review plans for said license. We 

will have 45 days to respond, if we do not respond the license will be granted.   

 

 

Old Business:  
 

We reviewed things we discussed as important aspects of our town that we value and 

would like to work towards maintaining and growing: Keeping fields mowed, keeping 

solar available in ways that will not detract the scenic view, how can we keep our 

community thriving by attracting new residents?  

 

We reviewed the old survey conducted in Tyringham  in the 1990s as well as a Town 

Survey from Enfeild NY.  

 

We began drafting our town plan survey.  

 

 
 
Adjourning: 8:10 
 
 
 



Our next meeting will be April 17rd , 2017 

 

Respectfully submitted, Rebecca Honig 

 

Submit  to tyrcc@bcn.net 

 

To April. 

mailto:tyrcc@bcn.net

